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Year 8 Parent Consultation Evening 
Wednesday 24th January 2024, 3:30pm – 6:30pm. 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are pleased to invite you to your child’s Parental Consultation Evening. The progress that 
your child makes and any changes that are made now will underpin future academic success. 
  
This evening will allow you to talk to teachers about your child’s strengths and areas for 
development. You will receive current attainment data and an update on the progress made 
throughout the year.  
 
Your child has been given an appointment sheet – please check that they are arranging 
appointments with their subject teachers, however, staff will make every effort to see you 
with or without appointments.  
 
On arrival at the Academy please enter through the main entrance where you will be supplied 
with your child’s current data. Academy Assistant Prefects will be on hand throughout the 
evening to guide you. 
 
As always, we look forward to meeting you on the evening. 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

Mr S McKelvie 
Assistant Headteacher 
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